
Chairman Beltz and the House Agriculture Committee, 

My name is Ron Volk, and I oppose SB 2139. Doubling the fee without adequate fiscal justification is 
irresponsible. The brand fee should increase by smaller, reasonable percentages like 10% or 20%. I 
recommend the committee not pass the bill as written and consider a lesser increase. 

Ron Volk 

Sentinel Butte, ND 


